McKownville Improvement Association, Public Meeting
Thursday, October 20, 2016—7 pm-9 pm

Hampton Inn, 1442 Western Avenue
Thisisa: MEET THE CANDIDATES MEETING

November 8, 2016 is Election Day for the Presidency of the United States. It is also e} iion day
for other offices including that of State Senator and State Assembly. We invited the car :dates for
these two offices to make a presentation at this meeting. At the time of this notice’s priating some
of the candidates have agreed to join us. For State Senator, 46th District, George Amedore, the
incumbent, is running against Sara Niccoli. Sara Niccoli will be with us. George Amedor spoke at
our May meeting and has confirmed that he will not attend on the 20th. For State Assembly,109th
District, Patricia Fahy, the incumbent, will join us as will Jesse Calhoun, her opponent. Each
candidate will present a 10-15 minute description of their platform, followed by 10-15
minutes of question and answers from the audience.

Other News Fire House Vote----A special election will be held Tuesday, October 18th, 6-9pm at
the firehouse for the purpose of voting upon the proposition to fund the Fire House renovation.
The Neighborhood Halloween Party at the firehouse will be Monday October 31, 6:00-8:00pm—
prizes, games, candy, and a fantastic clown will agaln make this a great night for our

neighborhood.

The Association has a new Board member—Richard Goldstein of Warren Street. In addition,
Tom Robert of East Highland Dr. will distribute flyers on East Highland and Valley Dr. For many
years, Nancy Van Buren had distributed the flyers on these streets and we are very appreciative of
her years of service.

McKown Road—Wolanin Corporation has a number of trailers parked illegally on land near
Pinnacle Place. The Town Zoning Board denied permission for this usage. They are oversized and
the land is zoned residential. Hopefully they will soon be removed.

Sandidge Way (Loughlin Street) — the future of the 11 homes on the former Loughlin St is still
not obvious. They remain vacant. Indictments of persons involved in the purchase of the homes
have made the future of Sandidge Way complicated. It remains the hope that these homes will
again be on a street of single-family occupied homes. The Association is continuing its efforts to
protect our residential neighborhood.

University----As absurd as anything else, there are again reports of persons (students?) using the
woods at the end of Glenwood and Norwood streets as a bathroom. The University has provided
porta-potties near the basketball courts but is now looking to build toilets at the site. Should you
observe anyone urinating, or worse, please contact the SUNY Police at 442-3130.
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